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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 20 MAY 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Well we have made it to the end of another amazing half term! This week I enjoyed sharing certificates with 
our lovely Year 4 children to celebrate all their achievements on the residential! Our residential photo album is 
now on the website if you would like to take a peek!  
 
This week with the Queen’s jubilee approaching and as well as enjoying a fabulous jubilee lunch this week, we 
have thought about faithfulness and service and I thank each and every one of our members of staff for their 
dedication to our children and schools. We have had such a positive week with the appointment of Mrs Burton 
as our fulltime Deputy Head in September 2022 and news of the class teaching teams will be finalised and 
shared when we return from the half term break. It was lovely to welcome back Mrs Reed from her maternity 
break and we know Class One will enjoy having her back teaching with Miss Florek this final half term. 
 
We hope you have a fantastic break and we look forward to welcoming you back for our final part of Summer 
Term 2022, which we know is to be fun packed and exciting! 
 

J Ainsley & S Hart 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 

 
Northumberland Day: 
We hope if you are celebrating our fabulous county on Sunday 29th May 2022 for #northumberlandday2022 
you will tag us in your tweet at @BroomhaughCe and @NorthumberlandDay, or send us a picture! We have 
Farmer Leafy the scarecrow out at the front of school thanks to Nell S and her fantastic entry for the scarecrow 
competition and some wonderful red and yellow decorations made by Y1/2. More information about events 
and competitions can be found here…  https://northumberlandday.co.uk/ 
 
Easy Fundraising: 
Please support Broomhaugh CE First School Riding Mill on #easyfundraising, you'll raise FREE donations with 
your everyday shopping. It's quick and easy to sign up! Plus, once you've raised your first £5, easyfundraising 
will double it! Sign up now: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-
1/?invite=TDP4ST&char=225966&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_source=anwupsharebox 
 
Tynedale Hospice - Spring/Summer Events 2022:  
Tynedale Hospice at Home have some very exciting events coming up. More details can be found by going to 
www.tynedalehospice.om or calling 01434 606444 

● Family Fun Challenge: Clarty Bairns on Sunday 24 July 2022  
● The Big Tynedale Bake: Running from June – August 2022. Please contact Tynedale Hospice for a 

fundraising pack 
 

RugbyTots: Free Taster Sessions Available! Dynamic weekly play sessions for boys and girls aged 2-7 years. To 
develop social and physical skills in a fun and positive environment. For more details please contact 0345 313 
3257 or suzi@rugbytots.co.uk  
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Tyne Valley Tennis Summer Camps – Please see attached flyer 
 
Jubilee Picnic Order from Station House – Please see attached flyer 
 
Sunday 5 June 2022 – Riding Mill Jubilee Celebration: 
Thank you for all the donations so far for the PTA stall for the village celebration. We hope the weather is kind but 
either way we are sure it will be a lovely event and hope you have a great time if you can make it along! The PTA still 
very much need your help with the upcoming Jubilee picnic. If anyone is able to help run a stall, even for 30 minutes, 
that would be amazing! Email: broomhaugh.pta@outlook.com Ultimately, the PTA hopes you can come along on the 
day to support our school and enjoy all the activities being arranged by the Parish Council and all the volunteers from 
the village! 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
 

Summer Term 1   Payments 

Monday 3:15 – 4:00 9 May – 4 July   Dance Club x 8 wks Set up on Parentmail 

Wednesday 3:15 – 
4:00 

27 April – 6 July  Tennis Club x 10 wks Set up on Parentmail 

Thursday 3:15 – 4:15 28 April – 7 July Athletics Club x 10 wks Chqs/cash to Magpie 
Sports 

Thursday 3:15 – 4:00 5 May – 16 June Handicrafts Club x 6 wks Set up on Parentmail 

 
SWIMMING 

Wednesdays Swimming Don’t forget your swimming kit! 

 
MUSIC LESSONS 

Wednesdays Violin Don’t forget your Violin! 

Thursdays Guitar Don’t forget your Guitar! 

 
Dates in red are new dates which have been added:  
 

Date Event Notes 
June 2022   

Sunday 5 June Jubilee Celebration to be held in the village sports 
ground 

Information sent via parentmail 

Monday 6 June  School re-opens following half-term   

Friday 10 June Jubilee Day Garden Party  More info to follow 

Thursday 16 June Teddy Bears Picnic 
New Reception Parents Welcome Meeting 

 
Information sent out 

July 2022   

Wednesday 6 July New Reception pupils Stay & Play session Information sent out 

Friday 8 July Whole School Beach Visit More info to follow 

Tuesday 12 |July Transfer Day  

Friday 15 July Reception Class Graduation 
Sports Day 

More info to follow 
More info to follow 

Wednesday 20 July Leavers Lunch  

Friday 22 July  Last Day of School  School Closes for Summer Break 
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